
Two Companies Fail after Getting $1.4 Million from Walker’s WEDC

Written by Democratic Party of Wisconsin, Melissa Baldauff
Tuesday, 28 July 2015 08:14 - Last Updated Tuesday, 28 July 2015 08:47

More scandal at WEDC. No jobs agency gave taxpayer money to two northern Wisconsin
firms despite evidence that the companies were in trouble.

  

  

MADISON - More bad news for Scott Walker as he runs for president. Yet another report shows
that his failed flagship jobs agency, the Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation
(WEDC), wasn’t responsible with taxpayer funds intended for economic development.

  

The Wisconsin Center for Investigative Journalism is reporting that WEDC loaned approximately
$1.4 million in taxpayer money to two northern Wisconsin firms despite evidence that the
companies were in trouble. WEDC has since had to sue the two companies, Tomahawk Metal
Products of Tomahawk and North American Finishing of Suring, along with four others for failing
to repay the loans or create the jobs promised.

  

According to the Wisconsin Center for Investigative Journalism:

  

“WEDC made the ill-fated deals with Tomahawk Metal Products and North American Finishing
in the first two years of the Walker administration as the governor attempted to fulfill a first-term
promise to create 250,000 jobs. Walker fell short of that goal by nearly half, and Wisconsin has
remained in the bottom half of job-creating states  throughout his tenure.”

  

Read Dee Hall's investigative report in the Wisconsin State Journal here .
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http://www.jsonline.com/business/wisconsin-ranks-35th-in-us-for-job-creation-over-walkers-first-term-b99520739z1-307884841.html
http://host.madison.com/wsj/news/local/govt-and-politics/two-companies-fail-after-getting-million-from-gov-scott-walker/article_2ca1bde8-494a-5fa2-baed-d0db1a73e881.html

